
Subject: FW: Response to request from Mr. Jarvis MLA North Vancouver Seymo ur
Date: Thu, 14 Mar 2002 22:00:44 -0800

From: Ernie Crist <CristE@dnv.org>
To: Directors Team <managecomm@district.north-van.bc.ca>,

"FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

>  -----Original Message-----
> From:         Ernie Crist  
> Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2002 9:07 PM
> To:   Nathalie Valdes
> Subject:      Response to request from Mr. Jarvis MLA North Vancouver
> Seymour
> 
> Dear Mr. Jarvis: 
> 
> Subject: Proposed Table Tennis tournament on the North Shore.
> 
> I understand that Mr. Hamid Mottaghian, who is personally known to you, is
> attempting to bring a table tennis tournament to the  North Shore. I
> further understand that he has met all the basic requirements and does not
> seek any financial assistance  for this event. 
> 
> International, National, and Provincial  or even regional events, be they
> sport,  recreation, cultural  or social are of great value to the North
> Shore. Both  the City and the District of North Vancouver have joined
> together  in an effort to promote tourism. 
> 
> To make the North Shore known beyond our borders is one of the prime
> objectives and priorities to assist the tourist industry with its
> acknowledged benefits for the North Shore Business community and North
> Shore residents in general. 
> 
> In light of this I welcome the efforts of Mr. Mottaghian  to bring such a
> tournament to the North Shore. Please convey my sentiments and my best
> wishes to him.
> 
> Yours truly,
> 
> Ernie Crist, Councillor, District of North Vancouver.
> 
> Mayor and Council, 
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